
SURREY COUNTY COUNCIL 

For information, we have had several meetings with Surrey CC 

regarding The Horseshoe and making the exit from the youth centre 

a one-way system. It is interesting to note that The Horseshoe comes 

under the control of Surrey CC and not Reigate and Banstead 

Council. There are signs outside the library and car park stating 

Surrey control.  

The Orchard entrance boundary is not clear but was assumed to be 

back edge of pavement in The Horseshoe, thus making the area of 

tarmac paving in front of the granite setts our responsibility. 

 


